
From: Angela Oran >  
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 1:37 PM 
To: Crystal McMillan <crystal@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: Daleview Road project 
 
Hi There 
Please include these into virtual meeting which you will be having as comments. 
My biggest concern is the holes on the road which do get fixed often.  This does not really ever help the 
situation. 
Also top concern is the dust, Vehicles use Daleview as a short cut and drive quite fast down the road 
causing dust.  Front windows can never be left open and no point in ever washing your vehicle.   
I also can't imagine this is healthy for people to be ingesting. 
Thank you 
Angela Oran 

 




